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Memorandum to:  Honor Society Advisors Attending 15
th

 Annual Conference 

 

From: Don Gates, Executive Director—CANHS 

 

RE:  Advisor Workshop—May 20
th

 with David Cordts 

 

During our spring conference David Cordts, Associate Director of Student Activities 

from the National Office will conduct an advisor workshop for all Honor Society 

Advisors in attendance. 

 

This year the focus on the workshop for advisors will be Chapter Bylaws. 

 

Advisors are requested to bring to the conference a copy of their Chapter Bylaws. 

 

Mr. Cordts will facilitate a collective review of bylaw contents.   He will also be able 

to offer some points on language, format, content, etc as related to your school’s 

chapter bylaws. 

 

Concluding a review of chapters bylaws, advisors will return to their respective 

schools knowing that their policies and practices (chapter bylaws) are in line with 

recommended practices from the national office. 


